
 

 

 

I will represent the residents of Ward 3 as a fully independent Alderman 

who will listen to his constituents and will do what is right for the 

people.  I am not a puppet and will never be a puppet.  I want progress 

and unity for Horseshoe Bend, and will work diligently for these ideals. 

I believe my experiences of being a small business owner in Texas and in 

Arkansas and of being a Casino Pit Boss in Mississippi will help me be 

the Alderman you are seeking.  In both these worlds you have to 

understand the economic side of the business and the importance of 

good customer service. In the case of government, this translates to 

transparency and using taxpayer-provided resources wisely.  I pledge to 

provide transparency and to use our resources wisely.  

I arrived in Horseshoe Bend in 2015 from Helena, AR.  Crime had been 

rising in Helena, and I had visited my brother in Horseshoe Bend many 



times and admired the peaceful and safe atmosphere of Horseshoe 

Bend; so, I chose to retire to Horseshoe Bend. My sister, Sheila Turner, 

who is also running for Ward 2, moved to Horseshoe Bend with her late 

husband Johhny about the same time I did! I love living in Horseshoe 

Bend.  I get to golf and spend time with my family and friends.  I am a 

member of the Fraternal Order of Eagles #3431, and have served as a 

Trustee and help in various ways at the Eagles events, like cooking at 

the Eagles’ golf tournament.  You all may remember me in some 

productions of the Horseshoe Bend Little Theater too! 

I am a proud dad of two beautiful daughters and five wonderful 

grandchildren who live in Arkansas and Mississippi.  

Finally, two fun things to know about me: 

1. I surveyed the boundary lines for the Buffalo National River Park, 

AR. 

2. I lived in and owned a restaurant in Waxahachie, TX, where many 

movies have been filmed, to include Places in the Heart.   

I ask for your vote this November 5.   I, like you, want progress and unity 

for Horseshoe Bend, and pledge to provide transparency and to use our 

resources wisely while working diligently for these ideals. 

David Vickers 

870-335-3357 

bigdaddydv53@yahoo.com 
 


